
 

 

 SEPTEMBER 23, 2022 

 

TO: FNCC BOARD MEMBERS 

FROM: MELISSA GRUHLER, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

SUBJECT: BOARD MEETING  

  

  

 

      We are meeting in person at the Gaia Hotel-Anderson, CA; Zoom also available 
 
      The committee meetings will be held Thursday afternoon at the Gaia Hotel; Zoom. 
 
      Please see individual emails for the Zoom meeting connections, along with the 
page included in this package. 
 
 

Informational emails will be sent by Shelly Nickle regarding the meetings. 
 

Thank you, 


